

Pay Increases

1 message

Paul Trible <ptrible@cnu.edu>

Mon, May 20, 2019 at 9:32 AM

To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>

Dear Colleagues:

Governor Northam and the General Assembly have approved pay increases for all eligible faculty and staff. I write to provide you with more specific details.

Instructional Faculty received notification of their salary increase in the annual contract letters provided by the Provost's office last week. The Governor and General Assembly approved a 3.0% increase for instructional faculty which yielded a 3.44% average increase in salaries for returning instructional faculty. The methodology used to determine individual salaries was described in each faculty member's contract.

Administrative/Professional Faculty who have been employed since March 10, 2019 and received an evaluation rating of Meets Expectations or higher will receive an across-the-board 3.0% increase. The increase is effective June 10, 2019 and will appear in the July 1, 2019 paycheck.

Classified Employees will receive up to a 5.0% increase. Those who have been employed since March 10, 2019 and received an evaluation rating of Satisfactory or above will receive a 2.75% across-the-board base salary increase. And, classified employees with three or more years of continuous state service as of June 10, 2019 and an evaluation rating of Satisfactory or above will receive an additional merit increase of 2.25%. The increases are effective June 10, 2019 and will appear in the July 1, 2019 paycheck.

Hourly employees who have been employed since March 10, 2019 will receive a 2.75% across-the-board increase, effective June 23, 2019. The increase will appear in the July 19, 2019 paycheck.

I am immensely grateful for your commitment to Christopher Newport University.

Best Wishes,

Paul Trible

President
Christopher Newport University
1 Avenue of the Arts
Newport News, VA 23606
Phone: 757-594-7001

e-mail: ptrible@cnu.edu

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "employees" group. To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to employees+unsubscribe@cnu.edu.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/cnu.edu/d/msgid/employees/CABXGf4CEn-aO3_Xt-OcEobM_chJJ56jL5ZDkirOXO5e2EJQL7g%40mail.gmail.com.

--

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "employees_list" group. To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to employees_list+unsubscribe@cnu.edu.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/cnu.edu/d/msgid/employees_list/CABXGf4CEn-aO3_Xt-OcEobM_chJJ56jL5ZDkirOXO5e2EJQL7g%40mail.gmail.com.